THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

ROBERT W. RUNCIE
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Telephone: (754) 321-2600 Facsimile: (754) 321-2701

August 18, 2015

TO: School Board Members

FROM: Derek Messier %{é/ DeEeplk MESSIER.
Chief Facilities Officer .

VIA: Robert W, Runcie
Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT:  Withdrawal of JJ-1 August 18, 2015 Regular School Board Meeting (RSBM)
Partial Release of Retainage Fort Lauderdale High School Kaufman Lynn
Construction, Inc. Remodeling/Renovations, Project No. P.000687
(f.k.a. 0951-27-01)

Please withdraw JJ-1, Partial Release of Retainage Fort Lauderdale High School Kaufman Lynn
Construction, Inc. Remodeling/Renovations, Project No. P.000687 (f.k.a. 0951-27-01) from the
August 18, 2015 RSBM.
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c: Executive Leadership Team



